

August 13, 2007

Ms. Ulli S. Watkiss City Clerk's Office City of Toronto 100 Queen St. West, 2nd Floor, Toronto ON M5H 2N2

Dear Ms. Watkiss,

I would like to formally request the opportunity for the Greater Toronto Airports Authority (GTAA) to make a brief presentation to the Etobicoke York Community Council or the Planning and Growth Committee at either of the committee's next regularly scheduled meetings.

The GTAA is currently updating its Master Plan for Toronto Pearson International Airport. The Master Plan is a guide for the development of physical facilities, establishes access/utility requirements, including transit and transportation considerations, and establishes the land use pattern for the Airport. In short, it provides a snap shot of present facilities, conditions and capabilities, examines future needs, explores how Toronto Pearson can be best integrated into the surrounding community, and provides a guide to future decision making.

As part of this initiative, the GTAA has held open houses, met with staff from all levels of government and is making presentations to local municipal councils. We would be pleased to appear before either committee and had been advised to send correspondence to this effect and that the City Clerk would direct this deputation to the appropriate committee.

Mr. Toby Lennox, Vice-President of Corporate Affairs would be making a Power Point Presentation and copies could be provided in advance.

Your consideration of this request is appreciated. Please contact me directly for further information and/or to make appropriate arrangements.

Thank You,

Lorrie McKee

Director, Public Affairs and Communications

Greater Toronto Airports Authority